From: ELNR Old Growth BC FLNR:EX

To: Old Growth Strategic Review
Subject: FW: Old Growth Forests Needs Protection
Date: Sunday, December 1, 2019 9:31:37 PM

From: Phil Makow <philmakow@shaw.ca>

Sent: December 1, 2019 6:38 PM

To: FLNR Old Growth BC FLNR:EX <Oldgrowthbc@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Fw: Old Growth Forests Needs Protection

Sent from my BlackBerry — the most secure mobile device — via the TELUS Network

From: philmakow@shaw.ca
Sent: November 27, 2019 12:47 PM

To: premier@gov.bc.ca

Reply to: philmakow@shaw.ca
Subject: Re: Old Growth Forests Needs Protection

Sent from my BlackBerry — the most secure mobile device — via the TELUS Network

From: philmakow@shaw.ca
Sent: November 19, 2019 12:44 PM

To: philmakow@shaw.ca; john@horigan.prmier.of.bc
Subject: Re: Old Growth Forests Needs Protection

Sent from my BlackBerry — the most secure mobile device — via the TELUS Network

From: philmakow@shaw.ca
Sent: November 18, 2019 12:51 PM

To: oldgrowthbc@gov.bc.ca
Cc: BC@Minister.of .Forests
Subject: Old Growth Forests Needs Protection

1. The last remaining Old Growth Forests of British Columbia needs immediate protection from
continued cutting. The existing protected areas of OldGrowth Forests are disproportionate
and inadequate to support the requirement for the overall natural ecological stability of
British Columbia. The rate of regenerated OldGrowth Forest is negligible compared to the rate
of cutting and elimination of Forests with Old Growth Attributes; that provide biological
health and diversity for indigenous plants, trees, bird, aquatic, mammal, and other wild life,
plus the quantity and quality of drinking water essential for the health and well being of all
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British Columbia's inhabitants. The B. C. Ministry of Forests along with B.C. Timber Sales and
whoever else is responsible for allowing the continual cutting of OldGrowth Forests has to
STOP; before there will not be enough remaining to provide the environmental balance
pivotal to the province of British Columbia's survival. Do Not Delay in preventing the needless
destruction of what makes British Columbia Beautiful. Thank you, Phil Makow.

Sent from my BlackBerry — the most secure mobile device — via the TELUS Network



